Compliance dates for the Customer Service Standard
By 2012

Organizations in the private sector, including non-profit, with 20 or more employees must comply by January 1, 2012, and file a report in 2012.

Organizations in the private sector, including non-profit, with one to 19 employees must comply by January 1, 2012, but are exempted from reporting.
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Resources Section of the e-course: Serve-Ability: Transforming Ontario’s Customer Service, Accessibility Directorate of Ontario, Ministry of Community and Social Services 


